
 

 

 

 

 

 

SUBJECT:  CONSTRUCCIONES EL CÓNDOR S.A. RECEIVES THE RECOGNITION 
“ISSUERS IR” AWARDED BY THE COLOMBIAN STOCK MARKET 
 

DATE:   OCTOBER 26th, 2022 

 

 

Construcciones El Cóndor S.A. informs that for the seventh consecutive year, the IR Committee 

of the Colombian Stock Exchange (BVC), approved the granting of the recognition “Issuers – IR”, 

which will be valid for one year from on October 18th, 2022, the date on which the committee met. 

This recognition is granted to companies that voluntarily adopt better standards of information 

disclosure, seeking to strengthen their relationship with investors, which places Construcciones 

El Cóndor as a leading company in good practices, focused on guaranteeing that its investors and 

other stakeholders know, in a transparent manner, the financial status of the Company and all 

those situations that must be duly disclosed to the market. 

 


